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  Support NEAFCS: Donate Now to  

Empower Future Leaders and Programs! 
Mary Evans (WY), Endowment Committee Member 

 The 90th Anniversary of NEAFCS is just around the corner. 

The Annual Session will be held September 16th—19th in 

Tucson, Arizona. Does this mean it is too late for you 

to donate to the “Be NEAFCS Strong” Endowment 

Fund Campaign? Absolutely not!   

What does your donation do?   

This year we were able to not only 

award four programming grants but 12 Annual 

Session scholarships, too.  We realize how 

important it is for our members to be able to 

experience the NEAFCS Annual Session, 

therefore we were excited to bring back this 

scholarship as an endowment fund member benefit.  The learning 

opportunities are endless from the meetings, the concurrent 

sessions, the in-depths or just talking to a fellow member during 

lunch. The four Grant Project awards will allow our membership 

to continue their great work in their states and communities. Most 

importantly, Terri Mayhew, Endowment Committee Chair, stated 

that donating to the endowment “is like life insurance for our 

organization”.    

How to donate: 

You may make your donation online at 

https://www.neafcs.org/endowment-for-the-future or visit the 

Endowment booth in the Exhibit Hall during the Annual Session. 

 We will see you soon “Under One Sky”. 
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